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January 18th, 1924

Brigadier-General C. H. Mitchell, 
Dean, Faculty of Applied Science, 
University of Toronto,
Toronto, Ont.

My dear General

Thank you very much for your 
letter of January 14th with reference to the 
McCharles Prize.

I am sending a copy of the 
memorandum you enclosed to each Department of 
the University which might be interested in the 
award and shall also give it publicity in the 
McGill Daily and the McGill News, and in the 
Montreal newspapers.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


